License Plate Replacement Notice
Division of Motor Vehicles

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation periodically replaces license plates as required by law.
Your current license plates are scheduled for replacement. Your new license plates will be shipped
separately and will include expiration stickers for the year and month. You will not be receiving a new
year sticker at this time. Your new plates, if they are not personalized, will be issued with a new plate
number.

We estimate that your new plates and stickers should be received | the next 3-4 weeks, and we

recommend that you keep this notice and the new Certification of Vehicle Registration in your vehicle
as evidence of proper registration.

For questions regarding personalized or special plates: special-plates.dmvi@dot.wi.gov or call (608) 266-
3041,

KEEF THIS NOTICE IN YOUR VEHICLE UNTIL YOU RECEIVE YOU NEW PLATES
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